
 
From: Hieftje, John 
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2011 10:56 AM 
To: 'Jeff Meyers' 
Subject: RE: AAPAC 
 
 
 
Hi Jeff: 
 
 
 
Sorry to hear this.  It may take a little time to find a good 
replacement but you should not feel compelled to continue if you have 
other pressing matters.  I would like to talk to you and get your 
impressions of the commission. 
 
 
 
Thanks! 
 
 
 
John 
 
 
 
From: rustedeye@gmail.com [mailto:rustedeye@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Jeff Meyers 
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2011 12:32 PM 
To: Hieftje, John 
Subject: AAPAC 
 
 
 
Hi John- 
 
I wanted to let you know that I have decided to step down from the art 
commission. I greatly appreciate the opportunity you provided me to 
serve, and hope I have had a positive impact in my limited time on 
board. 
I can serve until you have identified a replacement or I can vacate 
the seat immediately - whichever works best for your scheduling. 
 
If you'd like to chat about my observations or experiences while on 
the commission, I am, of course, happy to do so. 
 
Thanks again, 
 
Jeff Meyers 
 


